
Charlotte Street Association 21" July 20l  I

Goodge Street Under Threat r AGAIN !

You may remember that in 2007 we got a scheme turned down for the REDEVELOPMENT OF THE
BUILDINGS AT THE GOODGE STREET AND TOTTENHAM COURT ROAD CORNER.

Recently, a new and equally damaging proposal has been put in for planning permission.

It again involves the demolition of no. 1-3 Goodge Street - only keeping the fagade.
1.3 Goodge Street is the oldest building in the street (Georgian, built 1763). Internally, it retains many
original features, and has a very unusual plan layout - all of which wil l be lost.

The scheme also involves the redevelopment of the corner building with a replacement which, both in
terms of design and materials, is more Las Vegas than Goodge Street !

TO STOP THIS FURTHER DESECMTION OF FITZROVIA, YOU NEED TO WRITE BY FRIDAY 29th JULY
TO CAMDEN'S PLANNING TEAM AND OBJECT by emailor by letter:

email to: env.devcon@camden.gov.uk
or letter to: Development Control, Planning Services, Development Management Team,

London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, Argyle Street, WCl H 8EQ.

Quote ref: Ref: 2011/18211P: 61- 63 Tottenham Court Road & 1 - 7 Goodge Street, Wl
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Charlotte Street Association, 39 Tottenham Street, WlT 4RX. email address: csafrtzrovia@yahoo.co.uk
Campaigning for the Environment & the Fitzrovia Community since 1970


